
 

Festival of Trees 2024   
Mrs. Claus’ Bake Shop   

Please turn entry form in ASAP or by November 25  
 
Name_____________________________________ 

 Mailing 
Address_______________________________________   

 
City_____________________State____Zip__________ 
Phone (     )____________________________________  

 
Email_________________________________________
I grant Gualala Arts permission to use image(s) of my contributions for publicity.  
 

Signature___________________________Date_____________ 

Information that will be printed on Display Label:  

Title of Baked Good / Treat:_____________________________  
  

Ingredients:_______________________________________    
 
 
 
_________________________________________________  
 
 
Quantity (estimation):________________________________   
Can you please provide a write-up to be attached to the 
baked good /treat?   
  

 

   
Festival of Trees 2024 
Mrs. Claus Wants You! 

Join Mrs. Claus’ Bake Shop! 
 
Who can resist a sweet treat, especially during the holidays?  Whether it’s 

Grandma’s sweet rolls, Dad’s fudge, Aunt Joyce’s cinnamon yum-yums, or 
Uncle Ray’s Passion Punch, now’s the time to share your favorite festive 
delicacies! What better way to spread the holiday spirit than by offering your 
seasonal specialty for all to enjoy? And remember—you don’t have to be a 
“Mrs.” to join in! Everyone is welcome to participate—children, adults, 
merchants, groups, and more. 

 
To participate, submit your registration form with a description of your sweet 

treat by November 25, 2024 to Gualala Arts so a presentation card can be 
prepared for your goodies. Be sure to note any specifics such as gluten-
free, vegan, nut-free, sugar-free, etc. 

 
All contributions for Mrs. Claus’ Bake Shop should be delivered to the Gualala 

Arts Center on Wednesday, November 27, between 9:00 AM and 11:00 
AM. 

 
All baked goods and treats will be considered donations to Gualala Arts and will 

be sold during the festival to support the organization’s fundraising efforts. 
Bakers will receive a donation form for tax purposes. 

 
We kindly ask that all baked goods be provided on disposable plates or platters. 

They will be displayed and sold on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 
Thank you for sharing the sweetness of the season with the community and 

supporting Gualala Arts! 
 


